
 

 
Public Works and Building Department Report 

Council Meeting, April 7, 2011  
 
TREE PLANTING  

• Fernhill Avenue Oak tree planting: 
Most of the trees that required special conditions and the presence of the homeowners 
have been planted.   

• Glenwood Avenue Elm trees planting: 
All Elm trees have been planted on Glenwood Avenue except five that needed to be 
relocated because of conflict with existing power and water lines. 
 
FREDERICK ALLEN PARK UPDATE 

• Nerviani Paving did more grading in the park. 
• We helped the contractor move the 48” boxed Magnolia trees from the 

corporation yard to Allen Park. 
 
STORM UPDATE 

• We had flooding on Bolinas Avenue that was mainly due to San Anselmo 
overflow.  We cleared Bolinas Avenue and helped residents.   

• A lot of tree branches went down during the storms. 
• We were happy to see that our drain system performed well because of our 

ongoing drain maintenance. 
 
LINE PAINTING 

• Sylvan Lane/Lagunitas Road 
We are still working on this project with David Parisi, Traffic Engineer.  

• Sir Francis Drake Boulevard at Winship Avenue.   
David Parisi is helping us to work on this project.   
 
CURB RAMP AND PAINTING 
The curb ramp and painting at Bolinas and Shady Lane were completed. 
 
 
 



 
BUILDING PERMITS, RESALE INSPECTIONS AND BUSINESS LICENSES 
In the month of March, we issued 4 building permits with an actual valuation of  
$899,915 and 3 plan check permits with a future valuation of $1,175,000.  We processed 
11 business licenses and collected $1,605 in business license fees.   
 
BUILDING DEPARTMENT INCOME FOR MARCH 2011: Copy attached. 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


